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Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

 

 
SUBJECT: REPORT ON CONTINUING EDUCATION 
 

 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
No action is necessary.  This item is only informational. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
Dr. Bret Danilowicz, provost and vice president for academic affairs, will give an overview of recent 
developments in the university’s continuing education offerings, as the university looks to expand 
degree programs in the College of Business and the Christine E. Lynn College of Nursing. 
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
 
N/A 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Supporting Documentation: N/A 
 
Presented by:   Dr. Bret Danilowicz, Provost and VP for Academic Affairs Phone:  561-297-3062 


